
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media Business Improvement District State Past Due Monies $163,227.03
From: Miranda Paster
Date: 04/12/2016 02:32 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Rick Scott <rick.scott@lacity.org>, "Hinkson, Rosemary" <rosemary.hinkson@lacity.org>

Hello Lisa.

We are in the process of preparing a letter to the State Department of General Services requesting the payment for the parcels.  We
believe that Proposition 218 is the legislative authority to allow for assessment of State parcels.

I anticipate the letter completion by tomorrow for Executive Management signature.

Thank you.

On Tue, Apr 12, 2016 at 11:45 AM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Miranda:

Please find attached a formal letter requesting the assistance of the City Clerk in the collection of the past due special assessments on
properties owned by the State of California.

I await your response.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Counting my blessings - Sing and be Happy Today!
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